UCC 0092 09S

Morales, Jeanette F

From: Fuller, Jeffrey

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2009 3:14 PM ‘

To: ‘ucc@uh.edu'; Young, Djuana D; 'dwells@uh.edu’; Morales, Jeanette F
Subject: UCC Document needing Admissions response

Attachments: UCC_0087_08F.pdf

Thanks for the heads up.

Academic Advising for new transfer students is something the Office of Admissions has advocated for years. We

feel that this will only better prepare students for success.

We support this initiative and change in policy.

Jeff Fuller
Director of Student Recruitment

Past President, Texas Association for College Admission Counseling

Board Director, National Association for College Admission Counseling
University of Houston - Office of Admissions

Mdiling Address: Office Location:
University of Housfon University of Houston
Office of Admissions 100 Welcome Center

Welcome Center
4400 University Drive
Houston, Tx 77204-2023

832-842-9047 - voice * 713-743-7542 - fax * JFuller@uh.edy - email

From: Morales, Jeanette F

Sent: Tuesday, January 27, 2009 3:10 PM

To: Fuller, Jeffrey

Cc: Young, Djuana D; 'dwells@uh.edu'

Subject: UCC Document needing Admissions response

Dear Jeff:

Due to the winter holiday break and the start of the spring semester, replies for the attached UCC
documents were not received by 1/9/09. The UCC is extending its deadline on receiving UC responses
to documents UCC 0087 to February 2nd (Friday) so that Admission's voice may be heard. Please send

your responses to ucc@uh.edu. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Dan Wells
University Coordinating Commission, Chair

1/27/2009




